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philosophy.
Walking Methodologies in a More-than-human World
Stephanie Springgay 2017-12-22 As a research
methodology, walking has a diverse and extensive history
in the social sciences and humanities, underscoring its
value for conducting research that is situated,
relational, and material. Building on the importance of
place, sensory inquiry, embodiment, and rhythm within
walking research, this book offers four new concepts for
walking methodologies that are accountable to an ethics
and politics of the more-than-human: Land and geos,
affect, transmaterial and movement. The book carefully
considers the more-than-human dimensions of walking
methodologies by engaging with feminist new
materialisms, posthumanisms, affect theory, trans and
queer theory, Indigenous theories, and critical race and
disability scholarship. These more-than-human theories
rub frictionally against the history of walking
scholarship and offer crucial insights into the
potential of walking as a qualitative research
methodology in a more-than-human world. Theoretically
innovative, the book is grounded in examples of walking
research by WalkingLab, an international research
network on walking (www.walkinglab.org). The book is
rich in scope, engaging with a wide range of walking
methods and forms including: long walks on hiking
trails, geological walks, sensory walks, sonic art
walks, processions, orienteering races, protest and
activist walks, walking tours, dérives, peripatetic
mapping, school-based walking projects, and
propositional walks. The chapters draw on WalkingLab’s
research-creation events to examine walking in relation
to settler colonialism, affective labour, transspecies,
participation, racial geographies and countercartographies, youth literacy, environmental education,
and collaborative writing. The book outlines how morethan-human theories can influence and shape walking
methodologies and provokes a critical mode of walkingwith that engenders solidarity, accountability, and
response-ability. This volume will appeal to graduate
students, artists, and academics and researchers who are
interested in Education, Cultural Studies, Queer
Studies, Affect Studies, Geography, Anthropology, and
(Post)Qualitative Research Methods.
Spiritual Warfare Karl I. Payne 2021-03 The Bible is
clear that we face three different types of opposition
while attempting to successfully navigate life as
Ambassadors for Christ. Our opposition is identified in
Scripture as "the world" (1 John 2:15-17), "the flesh"
(Romans 7:15-25), and "the devil" (1 Peter 5:8-9). The
sad reality is that too many Christians lose more
battles than they win and endure their walk with God
rather than enjoy it because they often don't recognize
how opposition through spiritual warfare actually works.
More importantly, they have no idea how to effectively
and efficiently respond to these attacks. Scripture
nowhere indicates that a wish, a hope, a cliché, or a

Open Science Julian Cribb 2010-02-01 Open Science is
about how we address the profound challenges which now
confront humanity: climate, the food crisis,
environmental degradation, resource scarcity and
disease; through science communication. These call for
the sharing of scientific knowledge among billions of
humans, on a scale never before attempted. Open Science
offers practical ways to communicate science in a highly
networked world where billions of people still have
little or no access to advanced knowledge or
technologies. The authors describe low-cost, effective
means to transfer knowledge to target audiences in
industry, government, the community and to the public at
large. The book features sections on good science
writing, practical advice on how to develop
communication and media strategies, ways to measure
communication performance, how to handle institutional
'crises', how to deal with politicians and much more.
Critical Assembly Lillian Hoddeson 2004-02-12 This 1993
book explores how the 'critical assembly' of scientists
at Los Alamos created the first atomic bombs.
Reflections on Big Science Alvin M. Weinberg 1968-07-01
A gathering of essays answering fundamental questions
about the changes in science, by one of its keenest
observers.
Totalitarian Science and Technology Paul R. Josephson
1996 Considers how physicists, biologists, and engineers
fared in totalitarian regimes. This book includes an
analysis of science and technology in various
authoritarian regimes. It argues that politics plays an
important role in shaping research and development in
countries, but nowhere with greater risk to citizens
than in closed political systems.
Six Questions of Socrates: A Modern-Day Journey of
Discovery through World Philosophy Christopher Phillips
2011-01-17 How people around the world grapple with the
great questions posed by Socrates. What is virtue? What
is moderation? What is justice? What is courage? What is
good? What is piety? Socrates thought that understanding
the perspectives of others on these six great questions
would help him become a more excellent human being.
Following in Socrates's footsteps, Christopher
Phillips—"Johnny Appleseed with a master's degree" (Utne
Reader)—investigates these same questions, beginning in
the marketplace of modern-day Athens. He goes on to
investigate the timely responses and outlooks of people
from different cultures and backgrounds around the
world: from Greece and Spain to Japan and Korea, Mexico
City, and Chiapas, where the region's indigenous people
struggle for fundamental human rights. Phillips also
traveled throughout the United States, holding dialogues
in diverse communities from New York City to the Navajo
Nation. Introducing us to less familiar thinkers in nonWestern traditions who were kindred spirits of Socrates,
Phillips enlarges our perspectives on life's fundamental
questions, creating an innovative world survey of
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sincere guess represent adequate responses to attacks
from these three very real enemies. Christians must be
strategic in their responses to these clearly defined
enemies, learning how to fight biblically rather than
just sincerely. In Spiritual Warfare, Dr. Karl Payne-pastor of Leadership Development and Discipleship at
Antioch Bible Church and former Chaplain for the NFL's
Seattle Seahawks-- has written a guidebook for
recognizing and responding to spiritual warfare that is
simple, biblical, and transferable. Pragmatically
speaking, the materials in this book are biblically
sound, battle tested, and they work. As Christians we
are supposed to live life as victors, not victims. It is
past time we learn how to consistently walk our talk in
the midst of conflict rather than passively sing songs
or daydream about courageous Christian living.
A Practical Guide to Arts-related Research Maggi Savin
Baden 2014-11-27 This book outlines the principles and
practices of arts-related inquiry and provides both
suggestions about conducting research in the field as
well as case study examples. The ideas presented here
have emerged from the authors’ own experiences of
undertaking arts-related research and the challenges of
implementing these approaches. The book therefore draws
on personal research, practice and experience to address
the concerns academics increasingly appear to be voicing
about developing the scholarship and practice of artsrelated research. There is a need for greater attention
to, and clarity on, issues of theoretical positioning,
methodology and methods when conducting robust and
reputable arts-related research, which this book
provides.
Environmental Chemistry, Eighth Edition Stanley E.
Manahan 2004-08-26 Environmental Chemistry, Eighth
Edition builds on the same organizational structure
validated in previous editions tosystematically develop
the principles, tools, and techniques of environmental
chemistry to provide students and professionals with a
clear understanding of the science and its applications.
Revised and updated since the publication of the bestselling Seventh Edition, this text continues to
emphasize the major concepts essential to the practice
of environmental science, technology, and chemistry
while introducing the newest innovations to the field.
The author provides clear explanations to important
concepts such as the anthrosphere, industrial
ecosystems, geochemistry, aquatic chemistry, and
atmospheric chemistry, including the study of ozonedepleting chlorofluorocarbons. The subject of industrial
chemistry and energy resources is supported by pertinent
topics in recycling and hazardous waste. Several
chapters review environmental biochemistry and
toxicology, and the final chapters describe analytical
methods for measuring chemical and biological waste. New
features in this edition include: enhanced coverage of
chemical fate and transport; industrial ecology,
particularly how it is integrated with green chemistry;
conservation principles and recent accomplishments in
sustainable chemical science and technology; a new
chapter addressing terrorism and threats to the
environment; and the use of real world examples.
Qualitative Research Maggi Savin-Baden 2012 Qualitative
Research: The Essential Guide to Theory and
Practiceprovides a one-stop resource for all those
approaching qualitative research for the first time, as
well as those revisiting core concepts and issues. It
presents a comprehensive overview of this rapidly
developing field of inquiry, cleverly combined with
practical, hands-on advice on how to conduct a
successful qualitative study. Written in an engaging and
accessible style, the authors break through difficult
terminology to guide readers through the choices they
will face during research design, implementation, and
beyond. Each chapter is then brought to life by an array
of relevant, real-life examples from expert researchers
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around the globe. Divided into seven sections, this
unique text covers: Considering perspectives
Acknowledging a position Framing the study Choosing a
research approach Collecting data Working with data and
findings Writing about the research A dedicated
companion website offers a whole host of additional
teaching and learning resources, including additional
chapters on publishing qualitative research, sample
lesson plans and activities, further case studies, and
much more. From the foundations of the subject through
to its application in practice, Qualitative Research:
The Essential Guide to Theory and Practiceis an
indispensable companion for qualitative researchers
worldwide.
Hearing History Mark Michael Smith 2004 Hearing History
is a long-needed introduction to the basic tenets of
what is variously termed historical acoustemology,
auditory culture, or aural history. Gathering twenty-one
of the fields most important writings, this volume will
deepen and broaden our understanding of changing
perceptions of sound and hearing and the ongoing
education of our senses. The essays stimulate thinking
on key questions: What is aural history? Why has vision
tended to triumph over hearing in historical accounts?
How might we begin to reclaim the sounds of the past?
With theoretical and practical essays on the history of
sound and hearing in Europe and the United States, the
book draws on historical approaches ranging from
empiricism to postmodernism. Some essays show the
historian of technology at work, others highlight how
With theoretical and practical essays on the history of
sound and hearing in Europe and the United States, the
book draws on historical approaches ranging from
empiricism to postmodernism. Some essays show the
historian of technology at work, others highlight how
military, social, intellectual, and cultural historians
have tackled historical acoustemologies. Investigating
soundscapes that include a Puritan meetinghouse in
colonial New England, the belfries of a French village
at the close of the Old Regime, the court hall of
Elizabeth I, and a Civil War battlefield, the essays
vary just as widely in their topics, which include noise
as a marker of social and cultural differences, the
privileging of music as the sound of art, the
persistence of Aristotelian ideas of sound into the
seventeenth century, developments in sound related to
medical practice, the advent of sound-recording
technology, and noise pollution.
Lawrence and His Laboratory J. L. Heilbron 1989-01-01
"This is a first-rate contribution to the history of
science and--in view of the central importance of
physics for modern civilization--to the history of the
twentieth century in general."--Spencer R. Weart, Center
for History of Physics at the American Institute of
Physics
Hacking the Academy Daniel J Cohen 2013-05-13 On May 21,
2010, Daniel J. Cohen and Tom Scheinfeldt posted the
following provocative questions online: “Can an
algorithm edit a journal? Can a library exist without
books? Can students build and manage their own learning
management platforms? Can a conference be held without a
program? Can Twitter replace a scholarly society?” As
recently as the mid-2000s, questions like these would
have been unthinkable. But today serious scholars are
asking whether the institutions of the academy as they
have existed for decades, even centuries, aren’t
becoming obsolete. Every aspect of scholarly
infrastructure is being questioned, and even more
importantly, being hacked. Sympathetic scholars of
traditionally disparate disciplines are canceling their
association memberships and building their own networks
on Facebook and Twitter. Journals are being compiled
automatically from self-published blog posts. Newly
minted PhDs are forgoing the tenure track for
alternative academic careers that blur the lines between
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research, teaching, and service. Graduate students are
looking beyond the categories of the traditional CV and
building expansive professional identities and popular
followings through social media. Educational
technologists are “punking” established technology
vendors by rolling out their own open source
infrastructure. Here, in Hacking the Academy, Daniel J.
Cohen and Tom Scheinfeldt have gathered a sampling of
the answers to their initial questions from scores of
engaged academics who care deeply about higher
education. These are the responses from a wide array of
scholars, presenting their thoughts and approaches with
a vibrant intensity, as they explore and contribute to
ongoing efforts to rebuild scholarly infrastructure for
a new millennium.
Science in Democracy Mark B. Brown 2009-08-14 An
argument that draws on canonical and contemporary
thinkers in political theory and science studies—from
Machiavelli to Latour—for insights on bringing
scientific expertise into representative democracy.
Public controversies over issues ranging from global
warming to biotechnology have politicized scientific
expertise and research. Some respond with calls for
restoring a golden age of value-free science. More
promising efforts seek to democratize science. But what
does that mean? Can it go beyond the typical focus on
public participation? How does the politics of science
challenge prevailing views of democracy? In Science in
Democracy, Mark Brown draws on science and technology
studies, democratic theory, and the history of political
thought to show why an adequate response to politicized
science depends on rethinking both science and
democracy. Brown enlists such canonical and contemporary
thinkers as Machiavelli, Hobbes, Rousseau, Dewey, and
Latour to argue that the familiar dichotomy between
politics and science reinforces a similar dichotomy
between direct democracy and representative government.
He then develops an alternative perspective based on the
mutual shaping of participation and representation in
both science and politics. Political representation
requires scientific expertise, and scientific
institutions may become sites of political
representation. Brown illustrates his argument with
examples from expert advisory committees, bioethics
councils, and lay forums. Different institutional
venues, he shows, mediate different elements of
democratic representation. If we understand democracy as
an institutionally distributed process of collective
representation, Brown argues, it becomes easier to see
the politicization of science not as a threat to
democracy but as an opportunity for it.
The Recollections of Eugene P. Wigner Eugene Paul Wigner
2013-11-11
Hacking Capitalism Johan Söderberg 2015-12-22 The Free
and Open Source Software (FOSS) movement demonstrates
how labour can self-organise production, and, as is
shown by the free operating system GNU/Linux, even
compete with some of the worlds largest firms. The book
examines the hopes of such thinkers as Friedrich
Schiller, Karl Marx, Herbert Marcuse and Antonio Negri,
in the light of the recent achievements of the hacker
movement. This book is the first to examine a different
kind of political activism that consists in the
development of technology from below.
Contested Illnesses Phil Brown 2011-12-26 The politics
and science of health and disease remain contested
terrain among scientists, health practitioners, policy
makers, industry, communities, and the public.
Stakeholders in disputes about illnesses or conditions
disagree over their fundamental causes as well as how
they should be treated and prevented. This thoughtprovoking book crosses disciplinary boundaries by
engaging with both public health policy and social
science, asserting that science, activism, and policy
are not separate issues and showing how the contribution
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of environmental factors in disease is often overlooked.
Access to Knowledge in the Age of Intellectual Property
Gaëlle Krikorian 2010 A movement emerges to challenge
the tightening of intellectual property law around the
world.
Eating for Life Meredith Books 2001 Savvy, healthy ways
to savor life while slowing down nature's clock. This
innovative cookbook features foods that contain
naturally occurring health benefits. 160 recipes. 40
tips. 52 photos.
Water and Land Security in Drylands Mohamed Ouessar
2017-04-25 This book presents recent lessons learned in
the context of research and development for various
dryland ecosystems, focusing on water resources
management, land and vegetation cover degradation and
remediation, and socioeconomic aspects, as well as
integrated approaches to ensuring water and land
security in view of the current and predicted climate
change. As water and land are the essential bases of
food production, the management of these natural
resources is becoming a cornerstone for the development
of dryland populations. The book gathers the peerreviewed, revised versions of the most outstanding
papers on these topics presented at the ILDAC2015
Conference in Djerba, Tunisia.
The Bariatric Bible CAROL. BOWEN BALL 2019-04-30 This
comprehensive guide offers advice on the types of
surgery on offer and highlights the many diets that are
required prior to surgery. Its main focus is on advice
and recipes for after surgery to help the post-op
patient maximise their best chance of long-term success
with weight-loss and better health.
Place in Research Eve Tuck 2014-08-07 Bridging
environmental and Indigenous studies and drawing on
critical geography, spatial theory, new materialist
theory, and decolonizing theory, this dynamic volume
examines the sometimes overlooked significance of place
in social science research. There are often important
divergences and even competing logics at work in these
areas of research, some which may indeed be
incommensurable. This volume explores how researchers
around the globe are coming to terms - both
theoretically and practically - with place in the
context of settler colonialism, globalization, and
environmental degradation. Tuck and McKenzie outline a
trajectory of critical place inquiry that not only
furthers empirical knowledge, but ethically imagines new
possibilities for collaboration and action. Critical
place inquiry can involve a range of research
methodologies; this volume argues that what matters is
how the chosen methodology engages conceptually with
place in order to mobilize methods that enable data
collection and analyses that address place explicitly
and politically. Unlike other approaches that attempt to
superficially tag on Indigenous concerns, decolonizing
conceptualizations of land and place and Indigenous
methods are central, not peripheral, to practices of
critical place inquiry.
Stem Anatomy of Dalbergia and Diospyros Species from
Madagascar Bako Harisoa Ravaomanalina 2017-03-31 This
atlas offers anatomical descriptions of 19 Dalbergia and
31 Diospyros species, most of them endemic to
Madagascar. Each species is illustrated with color
micrographs of double-stained sections through the
xylem, bark, and pith of stems, branches, and twigs.
Further, a photograph of each plant and information on
its height, DBH, habit, and geographical and elevational
distribution in Madagascar are included. Dalbergia and
Diospyros species provide highly-priced woods, which are
intensively traded across the world and therefore highly
endangered by illegal trade and harvesting. This book
represents a response to the action plan for Diospyros
and Dalbergia species regarding the establishment of a
reference collection and reliable identification system
for species listed by CITES, the Convention on
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International Trade in Endangered Species of Wild Fauna
and Flora. Bringing together a wealth of material
recently collected in different biogeographical regions
of Madagascar and identified by the Missouri Botanical
Garden, the book will appeal to plant scientists,
taxonomists and practitioners involved in wood
identification, and will help to safeguard the legacy of
precious wood trading through proper identification.
Information and Communication Technologies for
Development Julian M. Bass 2020-12-22 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 16th IFIP WG
9.4 International Conference on Social Implications of
Computers in Developing Countries, ICT4D 2020, which was
supposed to be held in Salford, UK, in June 2020, but
was held virtually instead due to the COVID-19 pandemic.
The 18 revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 29 submissions. The papers
present a wide range of perspectives and disciplines
including (but not limited to) public administration,
entrepreneurship, business administration, information
technology for development, information management
systems, organization studies, philosophy, and
management. They are organized in the following topical
sections: digital platforms and gig economy; education
and health; inclusion and participation; and business
innovation and data privacy.
Spirits in the Stars Erin Hunter 2012-01-03 At the edge
of the Endless Ice, the four bears Ujurak, Toklo, Lusa,
and Kallik reach Star Island, where a large group of
bears is in trouble but believes Lusa is destined to
help bring back the favor of the spirits.
The Wealth of Networks Yochai Benkler 2006-01-01
Describes how patterns of information, knowledge, and
cultural production are changing. The author shows that
the way information and knowledge are made available can
either limit or enlarge the ways people create and
express themselves. He describes the range of legal and
policy choices that confront.
The Manhattan Project Jeff A. Hughes 2003 In the
twentieth century, almost every aspect of science
changed: it spread from insular universities to
government, industry, and the military; new disciplines
emerged, the boundaries between old ones blurred; and a
dizzying array of new products and processes changed
people's lives. But perhaps the greatest change was
science's growth in scale, scope, and cost, as it was
transformed from an activity in which small groups or
individuals conducted experiments into "Big Science" -a large-scale enterprise that is carried out by
multidisciplinary and multinational groups of
researchers, costs enormous sums, demands massive
institutions of its own, and often represents a
significant fraction of national budgets. These changes
have often been ascribed to the Manhattan Project, the
allies'project during the Second World War to build the
atomic bomb. Established at Los Alamos and several other
sites, the Manhattan Project brought together American,
British, Canadian, and refugee European scientists to
design and build the bombs that ultimately destroyed
Hiroshima and Nagasaki in August 1945. At its height,
the project was equivalent in size to the entire
American automobile industry, employing 130,000 people
and costing a total of $2 billion. Its outcome conferred
new prestige to science and scientists, and it is widely
deemed responsible for the massive growth and
militarization of postwar science. But the Manhattan
Project did not represent a radical break in the
development of twentieth-century science. According to
Jeff Hughes, it accelerated developments already
underway. Drawing on recent scholarship, Hughes offers a
lively reinterpretation of these epic events and
considers the dramatic role the military and industry
played in shaping not just the Manhattan Project, but
the whole of twentieth-century science.
Democratization of Expertise? Sabine Maasen 2005 This
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collection of essays explores the interface between
science and politics using the instruments of social
studies of science, and provides new insights into their
re-alignment under a new régime of governance that
requires participation and accountability.
Planetary Biodiversity Inventory (2008-2017) Janine N.
Caira 2017-07-10 This document is organized into 22
peer-reviewed chapters. Each of the chapters focuses on
an individual cestode group, begins with the status of
knowledge of the group prior to the inception of the PBI
project, and ends with an assessment of the current
understanding of the group. In each case, diversity,
classification, morphology, phylogenetic relationships,
host associations, and geographic distribution are
addressed. In all but one case, each chapter includes a
list of valid taxa. Synonyms have not generally been
listed; this was determined to be beyond the scope of
the project given the immensity of such lists for some
groups. With over 3,000 valid species, the generation of
a list of species for the Cyclophyllidea was also
determined to be beyond the scope of this project.
However, a list of valid higher taxa is provided. Each
of the 19 cestode orders is addressed alphabetically in
separate chapters with two exceptions. The
Mesocestoididae are treated as a family in the
Cyclophyllidea. Although evidence supporting recognition
of the former as an independent order is mounting, the
case remains to be formally made based on more detailed
investigations of this enigmatic group of mammal
parasites. The Onchoproteocephalidea are the second
exception. So as to emphasize the dual nature of the
host associations and scolex morphology of its members,
the freshwater fish-parasitizing taxa (formerly assigned
to the order Proteocephalidea) are treated in a chapter
as the Onchoproteocephalidea I separately from the taxa
that parasitize elasmobranchs, which are treated as the
Onchoproteocephalidea II. Use of quotation marks around
taxon names (e.g., the order "Tetraphyllidea") is to
remind readers of the definitively non-monophyletic
nature of these groups.
Biohackers Alessandro Delfanti 2013-05-07 Biohackers
explores fundamental changes occurring in the
circulation and ownership of scientific information.
Alessandro Delfanti argues that the combination of the
ethos of 20th century science, the hacker movement and
the free software movement is producing an open science
culture which redefines the relationship between
researchers, scientific institutions and commercial
companies. Biohackers looks at the emergence of the
citizen biology community "DIYbio", the shift to open
access by the American biologist Craig Venter and the
rebellion of the Italian virologist Ilaria Capua against
WHO data-sharing policies. Delfanti argues that these
biologists and many others are involved in a
transformation of both life sciences and information
systems, using open access tools and claiming
independence from both academic and corporate
institutions.
Songwriting For Dummies Dave Austin 2010-07-08 Proven
techniques for songwriting success This friendly, handson guide tackles the new face of the recording industry,
guiding you through the shift from traditional sales to
downloads and mobile music, as well as how you can
harness social media networks to get your music "out
there." You get basic songwriting concepts, insider tips
and advice, and inspiration for writing — and selling —
meaningful, timeless songs. Songwriting 101 — get a grip
on everything you need to know to write a song, from
learning to listen to your "inner voice" to creating a
"mood" and everything in between Jaunt around the genres
— discover the variety of musical genres and find your
fit, whether it's rock, pop, R&B, gospel, country, or
more Let the lyrics out — master the art of writing
lyrics, from finding your own voice to penning the
actual words to using hooks, verses, choruses, and
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bridges Make beautiful music — find your rhythm, make
melodies, and use chords to put the finishing touches on
your song Work the Web — harness online marketing and
social networks like Facebook, Twitter, and others to
get your music heard by a whole new audience Open the
book and find: What you need to know before you write a
single note Tips on finding inspiration Ways to use
poetic devices in lyrics Computer and Web-based
shortcuts and technologies to streamline songwriting A
look at famous songwriting collaborators Writing for
stage, screen, and television How to make a demo to get
your song heard Advice on how to make money from your
music Learn to: Develop your songwriting skills with
tips and techniques from the pros Use social networking
sites to get your music out to the public Break into the
industry with helpful, how-to instructions
Science in the Twentieth Century John Krige 2013-11-19
With over forty chapters, written by leading scholars,
this comprehensive volume represents the best work in
America, Europe, and Asia. Geographical diversity of the
authors is reflected in the different perspectives
devoted to the subject, and all major disciplinary
developments are covered. There are also sections
concerning the countries that have made the most
significant contributions, the relationship between
science and industry, the importance of instrumentation,
and the cultural influence of scientific modes of
thought. Students and professionals will come to
appreciate how, and why, science has developed - as with
any other human activity, it is subject to the dynamics
of society and politics.
Returning Individual Research Results to Participants
National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and
Medicine 2018-09-23 When is it appropriate to return
individual research results to participants? The immense
interest in this question has been fostered by the
growing movement toward greater transparency and
participant engagement in the research enterprise. Yet,
the risks of returning individual research
resultsâ€"such as results with unknown validityâ€"and
the associated burdens on the research enterprise are
competing considerations. Returning Individual Research
Results to Participants reviews the current evidence on
the benefits, harms, and costs of returning individual
research results, while also considering the ethical,
social, operational, and regulatory aspects of the
practice. This report includes 12 recommendations
directed to various stakeholdersâ€"investigators,
sponsors, research institutions, institutional review
boards (IRBs), regulators, and participantsâ€"and are
designed to help (1) support decision making regarding
the return of results on a study-by-study basis, (2)
promote high-quality individual research results, (3)
foster participant understanding of individual research
results, and (4) revise and harmonize current
regulations.
Spurgeon on Prayer & Spiritual Warfare Charles H.
Spurgeon 1998-11-01 Prayer is the Christian’s lifeline
to God, and with it, lives are changed for eternity!
Charles Spurgeon knew the secrets of prayer—divine
principles and promises that God established for our
every need. He reveals these principles and shares how
God has answered the prayers of men and women since
early biblical times. This anthology includes six of
Spurgeon’s classic books on prayer: The Power in Prayer
Praying Successfully The Golden Key of Prayer Finding
Peace in Life’s Storms Spurgeon on Praise Satan: A
Defeated Foe Because God keeps His promises, every
Christian can have a prayer life that produces lasting
results, both personally and in the kingdom of God.
Discover how you, too, can develop essential
characteristics required for power-packed prayer!
Arts-Based Research in Education Melisa Cahnmann-Taylor
2013-10-08 This text introduces readers to definitions
and examples of arts-based educational research,
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presents tensions and questions in the field, and
provides exercises for practice. It weaves together
critical essays about arts-based research in the
literary, visual, and performing arts with examples of
artistic products of arts-based research (arts for
scholarship’s sake) that illuminate by example. Each
artistic example is accompanied by a scholARTist’s
statement that includes reflection on how the work of
art relates to the scholar’s research interests and
practices. Arts-Based Research in Education: Foundations
for Practice: helps the reader understand what artsbased research is – tracing the history of the field and
providing examples; includes end-of-chapter questions to
engage students in practicing arts-based inquiry and to
generate class discussion about the material; features a
diverse range of contributors -- very established
scholars in educational and social science research as
well those new to the field; represents a variety of
voices – scholars of color, queer and straight
orientations, different ages, experience, and
nationalities; and presents beautiful illustrations of
visual art, data-based poems, plays, short stories, and
musical scores. First-of its kind, this volume is
intended as a text for arts-based inquiry, qualitative
research methods in education, and related courses, and
as a resource for faculty, doctoral students, and
scholars across the field of social science research
methods.
Speak with Distinction Edith Skinner 2007-02-01
(Applause Acting Series). The classic Skinner method to
speech for the stage! This 75-minute audio CD and
booklet is a companion to the paperback Speak with
Distinction (ISBN 1557830479). Revised with new material
added by Timothy Monich and Lilene Mansell.
History of CERN, III J. Krige 1996-12-18 The present
volume covers the story of the history of CERN from the
mid 1960s to the late 1970s. The book is organized in
three main parts. The first, containing contributions by
historians of science, perceives the laboratory as being
at the node of a complex of interconnected relationships
between scientists and science managers on the staff,
the users in the member states, and the governments
which were called upon to finance the organization.
Parts II and III include chapters by practising
scientists. The former surveys the theoretical and
experimental physics results obtained at CERN in this
period, while the latter describes the development of
the laboratory's accelerator complex and Charpak
detection techniques.
Artistic Research Mika Hannula 2005
Open Development Matthew L. Smith 2014-01-10 Experts
explore current theory and practice in the application
of digitally enabled open networked social models to
international development. The emergence of open
networked models made possible by digital technology has
the potential to transform international development.
Open network structures allow people to come together to
share information, organize, and collaborate. Open
development harnesses this power, to create new
organizational forms and improve people's lives; it is
not only an agenda for research and practice but also a
statement about how to approach international
development. In this volume, experts explore a variety
of applications of openness, addressing challenges as
well as opportunities. Open development requires new
theoretical tools that focus on real world problems,
consider a variety of solutions, and recognize the
complexity of local contexts. After exploring the new
theoretical terrain, the book describes a range of cases
in which open models address such specific development
issues as biotechnology research, improving education,
and access to scholarly publications. Contributors then
examine tensions between open models and existing
structures, including struggles over privacy,
intellectual property, and implementation. Finally,
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contributors offer broader conceptual perspectives,
considering processes of social construction, knowledge
management, and the role of individual intent in the
development and outcomes of social models. Contributors
Carla Bonina, Ineke Buskens, Leslie Chan, Abdallah Daar,
Jeremy de Beer, Mark Graham, Eve Gray, Anita Gurumurthy,
Havard Haarstad, Blane Harvey, Myra Khan, Melissa
Loudon, Aaron K. Martin, Hassan Masum, Chidi Oguamanam,
Katherine M. A. Reilly, Ulrike Rivett, Karl Schroeder,
Parminder Jeet Singh, Matthew L. Smith, Marshall S.
Smith Copublished with the International Development
Research Centre of Canada (IDRC)
Reinventing Discovery Michael Nielsen 2020-04-07 How the
internet and powerful online tools are democratizing and
accelerating scientific discovery Reinventing Discovery
argues that we are living at the dawn of the most

jean-marc-rabeharisoa-1-2-1-slac-national-accelerator

dramatic change in science in more than three hundred
years. This change is being driven by powerful cognitive
tools, enabled by the internet, which are greatly
accelerating scientific discovery. There are many books
about how the internet is changing business, the
workplace, or government. But this is the first book
about something much more fundamental: how the internet
is transforming our collective intelligence and our
understanding of the world. From the collaborative
mathematicians of the Polymath Project to the amateur
astronomers of Galaxy Zoo, Reinventing Discovery tells
the exciting story of the unprecedented new era in
networked science. It will interest anyone who wants to
learn about how the online world is revolutionizing
scientific discovery—and why the revolution is just
beginning.
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